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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

 
 

 

Good news story from  across the Congregation:  Celebrating 10 years of Laudato Si’ 
 

The Murray River, Australia’s longest and most   
important river is at devastating low water levels. 
Many of the farm dams are reduced to muddy    
puddles which makes it very difficult for the      
farmers. The primary producers. Climate change is 
having a huge impact on many places in Australia. 
More awareness of  water conservation is needed. 

 

      
In Bangladesh many efforts were made for celebrating Laudato Si’-10 years. 

Cleaning rubbish.    Displays of LS principles.  Recycling plastic 

Reminder from 

UK & I as to 

what each one 

can do. 

 

In a parish where RNDMS are working in Canada, the people are creating a Meditation 

Garden. A new green space is being developed beside the church for prayer, reflection, and 

healing. It will feature traditional Indigenous medicinal plants like sweet grass, cedar, and sage. 

This project reflects our belief in caring for creation as a gift from God and a commitment to   

reconciliation with Indigenous peoples. 

This sacred space will be a lasting symbol of our unity, hope, and shared journey of faith,             

healing, and environmental responsibility. 

 
Sisters in INC took time 

to reflect and pray about 

Our Earth and what we 

can do to show our love 

and care for her. 


